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  March 
Report Cards Issued 
Student-Led Conferences 
Professional Learning Day – no classes 
Good Friday – no classes 
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19 

 April 
Easter Monday – no classes 
Professional Learning Day – no classes 
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17 
20 

23-30 

 May 
Provincial Subject Council Day – no classes 
AEFNB/NBTA Annual Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 
Provincial Assessments for Grades 2 & 4 
Literacy and Grades 3 & 5 Math 
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 June 
Last day of school 

 

 

Picnic, Pancakes & Pyjamas 
 
On Tuesday March 26th we are all in for a treat! 
The Home & School will be offering a breakfast feast of hot 
pancakes and syrup to everyone at AES. Students are 
invited to wear their comfy PJs (and maybe even bring a 
teddy) as we have a leisurely breakfast on picnic blankets 
together in the gym and enjoy a story or two. 
Thank you to our Home & School for sponsoring this event 
once again this year! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have you checked out our School Website?  
It is so easy to navigate and jammed full of 
information. 
 

 
Apohaqui Elementary is part of the  

Anglophone School District – South and is 
directly supported by the Hampton 

Education Centre. 
 

    
 

School Closure? Delay of busses? 

Your questions can be answered on local radio 
stations, on the ASD-S website, or . . .  

 http://twitter.com/ASD_South 

 Phone line (toll free): 1-855-535-7669 [SNOW] 
 

 

Celebrate notes . . . 

 
The students were recognized as Star Readers for the 
month of February: 
Lillianne Darling, Charlie Kyle, Angela Carhart, Hunter 
Hayes-Newman, Zachary Soucy, Jenna Grant, Chase 
Grant-Petley, Valerie Clarke, Tyler Aiton, Emma Gillies, 
Makailah Lewis, Emma Brooks, Sammy Carhart, Zack 
Rouse, Brayley Smith, Paige Titus, Cameron Vail, Maria 
McSorley, Grace Lawrence, Kacey Hope, Kassidy Tribe, 
Megan Charlton, Ben Secord, and Brett DeGooyer. 
 
Congratulations!! 
 
 

 
 

 
 

PSSC Meeting and 

Home & School Meeting 
March 20th at 6:00 and 7:00 

respectively 
 
 

  

 
Note to Grade 5 Parents: 
 

The Grade 6 Registration Forms went 
home on Tuesday. They must be 

signed and returned to the school by 
March 22nd. Need more information? 
Call the school and speak with Mrs. 

Bettle. 
 
 

  Skating Day 
 
March 20th is our second Skating Day! 
 
The Primary students will be arriving  
at the rink about 8:45 and the  
Upper Elementary at about 9:45.  
 
Parents/grandparents are welcome to join us. The students 
enjoy skating with family and we can always use extra 
hands to put on and tie skates. I’m sorry; however, younger 
siblings cannot be on the ice surface during this designated 
school rental.  
We still have some skates available on a first-come-first-
served basis - have your child ask at the school office. 
Remember, all students are required to have helmets and 
skates to be on the ice. When transporting skates on 
buses, they should be in backpacks or kit bags (please no 
plastic bags as blades can cut through these and be a 
safety hazard).  
Note to Grade 3 parents: To help even out the numbers of 
bodies on the ice during the two times, I have asked some 
of the grade 3s if they would mind joining the Primary 
students on this day. This decision be best suited to more 
timid skaters or to students who wish to join younger 
siblings on the ice. Thank you to the 6-7 students who have 
volunteered to do this. 
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   Thank you to the Home &  
   School for all the wonderful 

   treats provided during Staff  
 Appreciation Week! 

 
I would also like to send out a special thank you to the staff 
on my behalf. During my lengthy recuperation from my 
shoulder surgery in December, I had no doubt that the 
school and students were in good hands!  I appreciate all 
the extra time and effort put in to cover the day-to-day 
administration duties. Although I was usually only an email 
or phone call away - Mme. Carr, Mrs. Best-Godin and Mrs. 
Ravn did an excellent job. I had no need to worry at all! 

 
Mrs. Ravn’s class would  
also like to thank Mr. Clarke 
 for his time helping with 
 their Native studies. 
 

 
 
Check out our Theme Week and 
100 Day photos: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Numeracy Week 

February 18th – 22nd 

We had lots of fun celebrating Math and Numbers 
during the week of February 18th to 22nd! 
Events/activities took place here at school and we 
encouraged home support as well. 
 

We even made the Kings County Record! 
 
 

 
Welcome: 
 
We will be welcoming a new Administrative Assistant at 
AES for the Thursday/Friday shift as Mrs. Hebert has taken 
a full-time position at Leatherbarrow Primary. We wish her 
all the best. 
Mrs. Stephanie Worth will be joining us starting this week. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Winter Fun Day – March 1st 
 
We had a great time during Winter Fun Day! There were 
lots of smiling faces and rosy cheeks as the kids enjoyed 
the stations that Mr. Leland prepared for them. 
Some of the comments were: 
 
‘This is the bestest’ 
‘I wish we could do this everyday’ 
‘We had fun, fun and more fun’ 
‘Winter can be ‘specially fun’ 
‘Is it cold? Didn’t notice’ 
‘This is better than school!’ 
 
‘Thank you Mr. Leland and Mr. Walsh’ 
 


